
 

Pope Francis to U.S. bishops amid mass deportations: Dignity of migrants comes first 

In a letter published Feb. 11, Pope Francis addressed the bishops of the United States on Tuesday about 
the United States’ ongoing mass deportation of unauthorized immigrants, urging Catholics to consider 
the justness of laws and policies in light of the dignity and rights of people. 

A news recap of the letter can be found here: 

https://www.catholicnewsagency.com/news/262139/pope-francis-to-us-bishops-amid-mass-
deportations-dignity-of-migrants-comes-first  

On the following pages appear the full letters to U.S. Bishops, in English and then Spanish.  
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